
I see the redistricting is changing for  the Sandy area. Splitting the school district does 
not help our voting area. Dividing the city of Sandy does not help our voting area. 
The communities  along Hwy 26 use Sandy for their major needs. Separating them 
from Sandy does not help our voting  area. The demographics of the community 
should be consistent for the voters. Bringing in the Dalles makes no sense. They are 
different people with their needs compared to Sandy residents. Mountain needs are 
not the same as plains needs. Put Sandy area in District 52 so people are getting 
equal representation with their vote.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dave Kaechele concerned district 3 resident  
 


